
4. EXISTING DELEGATIONS TO CANTERBURY JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE

The Subcommittee received a copy of the report considered by the Christchurch City Council’s
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee detailing the delegations to the Subcommittee.

The report was provided as background information in view of the fact that the delegations were
similar for other participating councils and the Chairman invited those councils who wished to also
refer the information contained within the report to their own councils.

The Subcommittee resolved to receive the information.


